
 To: Board Members 
From: Leah M. Christman 
Date: Sept. 23, 2013 

• Congratulations to our High School students for their outstanding example of patriotism on 

September 11. The flags along Preston Lane brought a lot of positive comments from our 

community and were a great example of what makes Southern Lehigh special. At the same time, 

students and staff throughout the District wore red, white, and blue to remind us of the brave 

individuals who lost their lives on 9/11. 

• Liberty Bell Elementary is sponsoring their second annual Joseph P. Liberati Mini-Golf Tournament 

to raise money for the senior scholarship. You can support the event by signing up to play for $5 

per person, sponsoring a hole for $50 per hole, or making a donation in any amount you would 

like. A flyer for the event is attached. 

• Congratulations to Mr. Melber for being named a finalist in the Lehigh Valley Business 1st annual 

Chief Financial Officer of the Year Award for 2013.  Mr. Melber was in a category of non-profit 

organizations with more than 25 employees, along with CFO’s from Good Shepherd Rehab., St. 

Luke’s Heath Network, Kutztown University, Easter Seals, ArtsQuest, and Muhlenberg College. He 

was honored at a breakfast at DeSale’s University on Sept. 19. Congratulations Jeremy and thank 

you for all you do here at SLSD. 

 

 

 

• Thanks to the Middle School FCS classes for celebrating the Moon Festival and Mrs. Rembalsky for making 

Moon Cakes as part of the celebration for Mr.  Peng. Mr. Peng was delighted that he was thought of on this 

special holiday and he shared more details on its significance to Chinese culture with the students. 

• A reminder that information on the Triabiathlon can be found online at http://www.triabiathlon.com/     

  

Superintendent’s Report 

Jeremy Melber, SLSD Director of Business 

Services with his CFO award. 


